
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
November - December 2010 Prayer Letter 

Dear Pastor, Church, and Co-Laborers: 

 

 The year has come to an end and 2011 has now begun. We are excited to see 

what God has prepared for us in this New Year. We are praying that we will be in 

California this year and begin what the Lord has been preparing us for through 

deputation. As the trail comes to an end, we are looking forward to the new lesson God 

has prepared for us in California. Until then, we have some more support to raise and 

more meetings to schedule.  

 

 In our travels out west and to Pennsylvania, we had some great meetings. We 

were also able to be part of a great mission conference in North Carolina. We enjoyed 

being able to visit two classes at the Christian school and preach in chapel for the high 

school students. It was a wonderful conference spiritually, socially, and personally. We 

also had an excellent meeting in Virginia. It looked as though snow and ice would keep 

them from having church but the weather conditions improved. We were able to present 

and leave just before the weather got worse. It is great to know that the Lord has the 

power to control the weather and protect His servants.  

 

 In December, Amber and I found out that we are going to have a little girl. With 

all of the traveling that we have been doing, we are happy that everything is going great 

and the baby is developing right on schedule. We are excited that God has once more 

given us the desire of our hearts. We look forward to welcoming her into the world later 

this year and pray that she will come to know Christ as her Savior at a young age. 

 

 In our last prayer letter, we mentioned the possibility of getting a digital piano 

donated to our ministry. Praise the Lord, we were able to receive the piano in December, 

and we are excited about how much help this will be for our ministry in California. 

Thank you for your prayers that we would be able to receive this piano.  

 

 Please continue to pray for Amber and the pregnancy. Pray that we will be able 

to schedule more meetings and be able to raise the rest of our support. Continue to pray 

that we will be safe as we travel and healthy while on the road. Thank you again for all of 

your faithful support and prayers.  

 

 

Reaching California, 

 
David Rasnake 

 

 


